Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 30" March
2023

The Chairman opened the meeting and welcomed Caroline Holland.

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 23 March 2023. The minutes were
accepted unanimously as a true record.

It was suggested contacting the National Grid to identify the payment provider for the Clubs Solar
Panels.

The Chairman has asked a member of staff to provide details in writing of her complaint against a
member.

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted.

It was noted the Npower bill has reduced again due to the installation of LED lighting.
The Cleaning contract will be discussed at the next Finance Meeting.

Duties were allocated.

The Secretary thanked Steve Griffith for acquiring a buffer for the Club.

The Tuesday club will not start at the moment, but the Wednesday Club continues.

The Secretary reminded the committee that events need to be approved and security arranged if
needed.

Staff safety locking up was discussed and provisions will be put in place.
Changing the name of the Club was discussed.
The proposal to allow committee members free soft drinks whilst on duty was declined.

The Secretary will contact the insurer regarding an expelled member harassing staff and committee
members on social media.

The children’s Easter Puppet Show will be free entry.
It was suggested a lady’s trip takes place on May 13% 2023.

A discussion on the noise abatement order took place.

The Chairman closed the meeting.



